IMPACT FUND

voiced4a@tigrayamericanimpactfund.com

Greetings,

We are writing to you from the Tigray American Impact Fund, a political advocacy group
for the Tigray Diaspora. This is a difficult and uncertain time for us all and it is vitally
important that we remain united in our beliefs and objectives.

As political leaders in the Tigray region make decisions that are sometimes opaque or
confusing to those of us in the diaspora, or to the public at large, it is essential that we
remain connected in our goals and principles so that we can continue to work towards a
better future.

It is of the utmost importance that we use our combined voices to ensure our voices are
heard and respected. We have a right to have our concerns addressed and our needs
addressed.

It is also essential that we look to each other for inspiration and support, especially
during times of adversity. It is only through our unity (and the strength it provides us)
that we can hope to achieve justice and stability for ourselves and the greater Tigrayan
community.

We hope that, by coming together and utilizing our collective resources and
experiences, we can create a better future for all Tigrayans. We urge you to join us as
we embrace each other’s struggles, work towards a common goal, and look to one
another for understanding and strength in these difficult times.

Sincerely,

The Tigfdy American Impact Fund

712 M Sweet NE Suite 2259 Washington DC - 20002 Voiced@tigrayamericanimpactfund.com
Tel. No (202)-677-5872



